
 August 10, 2022 

 Dear Szentesy Squad member, 

 Welcome to 2-S!  My name is Miss Szentesy and I am excited to 
 be your second grade teacher.  This summer I read many books, 
 traveled to California, and had fun at the beach with my family!  I hope 
 your summer has been fun and that your family is well! 

 School will be starting in a few weeks and I am busy getting our 
 classroom ready for you.  Our classroom is A-101, which is at the end 
 of the hallway right near the recess doors!   When getting things 
 together for school, you will need to bring: a backpack, a tool box to 
 store your supplies, pencils (sharpened), glue sticks, dry-erase 
 markers, scissors, and a pack of crayons.  If you have some 
 headphones for computer use, please feel free to bring those as well. 
 Thank you for labeling any supplies with your name! 

 Our first day will be filled with fun activities and learning the 
 schedule in second grade.  Our special will be Applied Engineering 
 with Mr. Ziegler and for lunch we will have popcorn chicken.  Yum!  I 
 am confident that we will have fun learning together and have an 
 outstanding year as a team. 

 Parents, if there is anything you can share with me before school 
 begins, please reach me via email:  megan.szentesy@pennmanor.net  . 
 Contact me with any questions, concerns, or thoughts you may have. 
 I would love to add your name to my address group soon!  Please 
 check out the classroom blog throughout the year.  You can sign up to 
 receive an alert whenever I make a new posting.  Now might be a 
 good time to do that, before the busyness of the school year is upon 
 us.  https://blogs.pennmanor.net/szentesy/ 

 Enjoy your last few weeks of summer.  I can’t wait to see you on 
 Monday, August 29th! 

 Sincerely, 

 Miss Szentesy 
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